
Hill, James J.-Chairman July 1, 1912 

Ln July 1, 1917 James J. Hill retired 
as Chairman of the Board of the Great Nor- 
thern Railway. His letter to the stock- 
holders of the Great Northern Ry., dated 
July 1, 1912 is printed in volume 2 of 
J.J.Hil1 Addresses. 

A typewritten copy has also been 
filed in General Correspondence under date 
of J U ~ Y  1, 1912. 


